
Christmas Performances 

It has been lovely to welcome so many of you 

into school to watch our Christmas             

performances. The children in Foundation 

Stage and KS1 thoroughly enjoyed performing 

and it was lovely to see their confidence grow. 

We are incredibly proud of them all! 

We look forward to inviting the KS2 parents 
into school during the Spring and Summer 

terms. 

 

 

 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Choir 

Our choir, taught by Miss Reed, have enjoyed        
performing carols for the residents at Ash Grove care 

home. They also put on a special performance for 
parents and carers after school. Remember to put 

your child’s name down if you would like them to join 
the choir in the Spring term. 

School dinners 

Remember to book your child’s school dinners on 
MCAS for January 2024! 

Christingle 

As part of their Personal Development, the children 
in KS1 and KS2 visited the local church and          

participated in a Christingle, where they took part in a    
moment of reflection. Their behaviour was absolutely 

brilliant! 

Reminder 

School closes at 2:30pm on Tuesday 19th 

December for the Christmas break there will 

be no after-school club. 

School re-opens on Thursday 4
th
 January. We 

look forward to seeing you all then! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all of our families a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year. 

Christmas Fair 

Thank you for supporting us by attending our 
Christmas Fair. We managed to raise an         

Incredible total of £2522.50! 

Christmas Crafts 

Thank you to all our parents and carers, who 
have joined us for our Christmas Craft activity 
mornings. We think it’s important you have the 

opportunity to spend time with your child in 
the classroom. We are currently organising 
further opportunities for you to spend time 

with your child celebrating their learning later 
in the school year. Consent  

We would like to remind all parents and carers about 
keeping your child's permissions and consent up to 

date. If you have any queries about this please    
contact the school office.  

Staffing 

We would like to say goodbye to Miss Storkey and 
welcome back Miss Thompson. We would also like 

to welcome Miss Waite who will be joining the      
Cloverfields team. Miss Thompson and Miss Waite 

will teach Parrots class from January. 
 

We would also like to welcome Mr Holbrook to the 
learning team. He will cover Mrs Simister while she 

is off on Maternity Leave.  
 

 


